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Montgomery Park Playground Project 

This will be us in 19 days!!  

Playground by the Numbers… 
19    Days till we begin building  
25   People or organizations sharing tools  
$115,000  Amount of Money Raised    
62   Volunteers coming (300 needed)  
10   Community Groups coming   
10   Open Houses we’re visiting   

What a generous community!!  These neighbors have given to make the playground possible.  

Silver $ 1,000 
Schickel Construction 
Dryden Sertoma Club, Inc. 
First National Bank of Dryden 
Bailey Place Insurance 
McCune & Murphy Physical            
 Therapy 
Anna Gurewich 
Borg Warner 
Cynthia M. Elberty DDS 
McDonald's of Dryden 
Mavis Discount Tire

Platinum $ 5,000 
Dryden Mutual Insurance  
    Company 
Corwin and Deborah Holtz 
Village of Dryden 
Town of Dryden 
Legacy Foundation 
B & B Floor Coverings 
Crown Construction 
Lowe's of Cortland 
Gold $ 2,500 
Roy and Julie Reeves,  
 RMS Gravel Inc. 
Elizabeth Gutchess 
Millbrook Farms 
Tompkins Trust Company 
Dryden Rotary Community Grant 

 
Bronze $ 500 
Michael E. Lane 
Randy Sterling Family 
Veterinary Care of Ithaca 
Dryden Beautification 
 Brigade 
Dryden Family Medicine                     
 IMO Dr. J. Ferger 
New York Land Quest 
Candlelight Inn Bed & 
 Breakfast 
Adana Veterinary Clinic 
HEP/North Main Lumber 
Finger Lakes Spine and     
 Body Works 



All tools lent to the playground build will be returned in sign-in 
condition or replaced! See our website for specific tools needed. 

 

Coordinating committee These fine folks have been working behind the scenes for months to make the playground a reality. Come celebrate  (build!) with them and bring the playground to life.  
Childcare—Shana Karn 
Fund Raising—Sybil Coburn 
Food—Heather Gowe 
General—Mary Kirkwyland 
Materials—Bruno Schickel 
Public Relations—Cathy Wakeman  
Tools—Joe Lucia & Paula Parker 
Volunteers—Deb Fisher 
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Your tax deductible donation may be sent to: 
Dryden Sertoma Club, Inc 
P.O. Box 1181 Dryden, NY 13053 
 
Questions:  Call Mary Kirkwyland 607-428-0420 
Or email us: montgomeryparkplayground@gmail.com www.drydenmontgomerypark.org/  

Montgomery Park Playground Project 

 One way that our playground will reflect the 
local community is through a mural as  the  

background for a rock wall.  In homage to Dairy 
Day and our local dairy industry, we will have  a 

cow swing, a barn structure and a tractor  
structure in our playground.  

 The rock wall, another element of the play-
ground, can represent one of the stunning  

natural scenes of  our  region.  Can you recom-
mend a muralist who would be willing to donate 
their talent to future generations? If so, please 

contact MontgomeryParkPlayground@gmail.com 


